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From May 12–16, 2025, a representative of Caucasus University, Amalia Mkhitaryan, 

participated in the International Staff Week held at the University of Alcalá, Spain, city of 

Alcalá, within the framework of Erasmus+ administrative mobility. 

During the visit, the participant had the opportunity to engage in both professional and 

cultural activities aimed at deepening international cooperation and sharing experiences 

between partner universities. On the first day of the visit, a presentation of the University of 

Alcalá and the International Relations Office was delivered, along with presentations from 

all participating universities. 

The participant had the opportunity to visit all campuses of the University of Alcalá, 

interview administrative staff, and obtain the necessary information. The visit significantly 

deepened the ties between the universities and created a solid foundation for future 

cooperation. 

 

 


